Mayor CAROLINE SIMMONS



DIRECTOR OF OPERATIONS

MATT QUINONES

Tel: (203) 977-4141

Fax: (203) 977-4723

CITY OF STAMFORD

OFFICE OF OPERATIONS 888 WASHINGTON BOULEVARD P.O. BOX 10152 STAMFORD, CT 06904-2152

Dear Valued Boaters,

As we are embarking on an exciting journey of major renovations at Cove Mills Marina, we'd like to keep you informed about some important changes for the upcoming 2024 season.

Due to the extensive renovations, we regret to inform you that we will be closing some of the docks and slips during this period. We understand the inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your patience and understanding during this time.

To manage the limited availability of boat slips, we have decided to handle renewals on a first-come, first-served basis. This means that renewals will be processed in the order they are received, and unfortunately, we won't be able to accommodate all previous customers due to the reduced capacity.

We understand the importance of continuity and familiarity with your preferred slip, but please be aware that it may not be possible to guarantee the same slip as the previous year. Once the working boat slips are full, we will be unable to accept any additional renewal requests.

For those customers who do not secure a space at Cove Mills Marina, we are committed to providing an alternative option. We will make every effort to accommodate your boat at Czescik Marina. Please be mindful that fees at Czescik Marina are higher, and you will be required to pay the regular rate for the space that is offered to you. Additionally, you have the option of obtaining a launch ramp permit. We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your cooperation as we work towards improving the marina facilities for a better boating experience. Our team is committed to assisting you through this process and ensuring a smooth transition.

For those who are unable to renew their slips this season, we appreciate your understanding and hope to welcome you back in the future when our renovations are complete.

If you have any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to reach out to our office.

Cove Mills Marina Season: April 6- October 6, 2024 Czescik Marina Season: April 6- November 30,2024

Sincerely

Kevin Murray

Office of Operations- Director of Parks and Recreation

Tel: (203) 977-4606